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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

RECLAMATION DISTRICT 1614 

Neumiller & Beardslee 

509 W. Weber Avenue, 5th Floor 

Stockton, CA 95203 

Telephone:  (209) 948-8200 

 

The Board of Trustees of Reclamation District 1614 will consider adopting an appropriations 

limit for the Fiscal Year 2018-2019 at the regular District meeting, scheduled to be held July 2, 

2018 at 2:00 p.m.   

Pursuant to Article XIIIB of the California Constitution, local governments are required to adopt 

annual appropriations limits according to formulas specified by state law. 

Section 7910 of the California Government Code, the documentation used by the local agency in 

determining the annual appropriations limit shall be made available for public review at least 

fifteen (15) days prior to the adoption of those limits by the local governing body. 

Reclamation District 1614 hereby gives notice that the documentation used in determining the 

appropriations limits for the Fiscal Year 2018-2019 shall be made available for public inspection 

no later than June 5, 2018 at the following location, during regular business hours Monday—

Friday, 9:00 a.m.—5:00 p.m.: 

 

NEUMILLER &BEARDSLEE 

509 W. Weber Avenue, 5th Floor 

Stockton, CA 95203 

 

 


